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STAFF REPORT 

 

 

 
To: Parks and Recreation Commission 

Date: September 15, 2019                                                                         

From: Karen Hager, Management Analyst   

Subject: Upgraded Webmail System 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Commission receive an overview of the upgraded webmail system. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The City’s IT Department has begun the process of migrating the existing web email server to an 

upgraded system.  The new system will have a new login screen and user interface.   

 

DISCUSSION 

 

Management Analyst Hager will provide an overview of the new system. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

None 

 

 


